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Donald Barksdale of Boise was reelected to serve another three-

year term as Director of the Boise Precinct of the Nampa & Meridian 

Irrigation District, officials said today.  The Canvass of Elections was 

formally certified by the NMID Board of Directors at the 17 

November 2020 Board meeting.  You can find the final results on 

their website at www.nmid.org. 

The Nampa & Meridian Irrigation District is a water storage, 

conveyance and distribution system founded in 1904.  The District 

supplies irrigation water to some 69,000 acres of farmland, residential 

and commercial lands including pressurized irrigation for more than 17,000 individual parcels of land, 

including 479 subdivisions in Ada and Canyon counties.  

 
 

Photo Caption:  Donald Barksdale (NMID Photo) 
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